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The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, April 27, 2017 at 7:01 P.M. at the Village Office.  Chairman Peterson opened the meeting with the following trustees present:   Steve Lempka, Andy Thies, Bill Moss and Dennis Heusman.  Others present:  Audrey Keebler, Roger Huls, Roger Moss, and Jennifer Vermeer.  Chairman Peterson acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and the location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Hall.

Library repair bids were given by Sterling Lumber and Al Wusk. Skills can't remove the old wall, so Sterling Lumber will do it. Steve Lempka made a motion to approve Al Wusk's bid for $545 for wiring the library wall and lights on the front of the village office, and Andy Thies seconded the motion. Votes: yeas: all. Motion carried. Bill Moss made a motion to accept Sterling Lumber's bid for $4,120 for library repairs, and Andy Thies seconded. Votes: yeas: all. Motion carried.

Street repairs were discussed. Constructors and Pavers cannot guarantee when the work will get done because they will do it between other projects. Denny Heusman will contact Kelsy at Constructors about damaging the road when they were loading water. Heusman has a list of repairs to show Constructors and Pavers, and he will have bids by the next regular meeting.

Property clean ups were discussed. A five-day notice letter was discussed. Board will look into someone who can help clean up properties and will discuss it with our attorney. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:17 p.m.


Greg Peterson, Board Chairman			Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk















